30 October 2013

Secretary-General United Nations New York NY 10017 USA

Dear Sir

## Application for extension of time for lodgement of the CTICC's 2013 COP

We are cognisant that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the submission and annual preparation of a company's Communication on Progress (COP).

This year instead of preparing a separate COP, we have decided to go one step further and produce a comprehensive Integrated Annual Report, which will be externally assured.

We were initially aiming to have our report concluded and submitted by the end of October 2013 as we did last year however; due to the external audit our report will only be concluded mid-November.

We humbly request an extension for the submission of the Cape Town International Convention Centre's Communication on Progress until the 31 November 2013.

I look forward to your response.

Yours faithfull®

Rashid Toefy

CEO

## Cape Town International Convention Centre

Convention Square, 1 Lower Long Street,
Cape Town 8001, South Africa
Tel: +27 21 410 5000 Fax: +27 21 410 5001
Email: info@ctconvention.co.za
www.capetownconvention.com

DIRECTORS: AC Seymour (Chairman) R Toefy (CEO) F Parker (CFO) AM Boraine GM Fisher SA Fisher S Fourie El Hamman B Lodewyk GJ Lundy AA Mahmood (Alt.) DC Skeate HJ Taljaard COMPANY SECRETARY: MM Thirion

Cape Town International Convention Centre Company SOC Ltd (Convenco), Registration no. 99/007837/07























